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From: Susan Wheeler 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 4:19 PM
To: Planning and Development Services
Subject: Re: 3414 Kentwood Rd variance

To Whom it may Concern, 

I have no issues with the proposed variance.  The current renovations look very professional and I’m sure the 
family would enjoy an entryway/mudroom.   

Thank you, 
Susan Wheeler 
3426 Mounce Rd 




